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Dear Joint Committee on Student Success Members:

Please support H.B. 3427 to give our students the investments they deserve, and to fully fund
Measure 98.

We need full funding for Measure 98 so students can continue benefiting from new
opportunities in CTE, dropout prevention and college prep. Despite the new opportunities
Measure 98 is creating at our schools and new career paths for our kids, it’s still only half
funded, which is a shame considering how impactful these dollars are for our kids.

Please help pass H.B. 3427 to deliver what the voters called for, and fully fund Measure 98 in
2019.

Thank you,
Richard Nevin
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